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VICE-CHAIR  Lincoln Ball  
Thank you to everyone who contributes to keeping Maiden-
head Synagogue a safe place to visit and work at.  The focus 
during the year has been to further improve the health and 
safety systems at the shul following a positive health and safety 

audit in 2024.  Over the last 12 months, we have instigated quarterly in-house 
health and safety inspections and an annual fire risk assessment.  We continue 
to incorporate good health and safety practice in everything we do, including 
health and safety induction and knowledge retention for employees.  

     A big thank you to our staff members Aaron Kader and Agnes Fixler, who 
-committee.  

The shul council is grateful to the generosity of WGC Ltd, which significantly 
supports our ability to provide a professional IT support service.   

     Thank you also to the local fire and rescue service, who kindly donated 
surplus screens, keyboards and mice that helped facilitate the recent admin 
office move.  

     We have continued to experience a few issues with the reliability of our 
Shabbat streaming service and every time that happens, the team investigates 
what issue caused the disruption. We have improved the availability of the 
internet service for the security team, as they move around the premises on 
their duties.  

     Using computers and screens throughout the building is now easier since 
the WiFi service was extended to every classroom.   

     
cables, with the introduction of full fibre not expected for another year.  How-
ever, we have been able to run some successful events over the past year that 
relied on a good internet service.  

 
TREASURER  Rob Gilbert  
Accounts will be presented at the AGM. 


